
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are incredibly lucky to have Gorton Library on our doorstep. On Tuesday 

22nd October, Sue Crutchley, a librarian from our local library, will be visiting 

Reception children in school. She will deliver ‘Time to Read’ sessions based 

around the story ‘The Cave’ by Rob Hodgson and afterwards, children will be 

given books to take home.  

Sue will also be running a session for Nursery and Reception parents at 2:30pm 

in the junior hall. During this session, Sue will share strategies for supporting 

children to read at home, and there will be opportunity to ask questions. If you 

are interested in attending this session, please speak to your child’s teacher.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Girvan 

Reception Lead 

 

 


